CALL FOR APPLICATIONS
FOR COURT MONITORS AT VALLEYSTREAM PICKLEBALL CLUB

Valleystream Pickleball Club (VPC) is looking to engage a couple of responsible,
friendly and helpful Court Monitors for the 2023 season who, between them, will ensure
there is always one Court Monitor present at the Club from 8:00 a.m. to 5 p.m. seven
days per week and possibly some evenings.

The Valleystream Pickleball Club is located in the west end of Ottawa and is a popular
seasonal facility. It has a small clubhouse and 14 dedicated pickleball courts with over
400 members.

Responsibilities

e Opening and closing the clubhouse

e Ensuring that all persons using the clubhouse or proceeding to the courts are
Valleystream members or duly registered guests

e Maintaining a sound knowledge of Club rules, policies and procedures to help
ensure members and their guests abide by them at all times

e Assisting to keep the courts free of debris, the water cooler replenished, and
other tasks and duties as required

Requirements

e Must be 18+
Must be reliable, responsible and mature
Must be comfortable reminding members of Club rules, as required, asking
individuals for ID, and turning away individuals who are not able to produce
verification that they are members or registered guests

e Must be able to help out with other work around the Club, as required

Assets

e Tennis or pickleball background or interest in learning about pickleball
e Helpful, friendly personality

Compensation

e The compensation is set at $20 per hour
Start date in May is negotiable. End date (end of August to mid-September) is also
negotiable.

Deadline for applications is May 17, 2023. Interested and qualified candidates
should send their applications to: vpcpickleball@gmail.com



